REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
Department of Budget and Management
Malacaiiang, Manila

NOTICE OF AWARD

MS. ANGIE DG CABRERA
Corporate Account Manager

33/F East Tower, Philippine Stock
Exchange Centre, Exchange Road,
Ortigas Center, Pasig City,

Metro Manila

Dear Ms. Cabrera:

Based on Department of Budget and Management Bids and Awards Committee Resoiution No.
2013-21, we are pleased to inform you that the contract for the Project “Instaflation of CATV
Facilities, Serving All Floors in DBM Building II"is hereby awarded to your company.

In this regard, you'are hereby required to post a performance security in the amount and form
stated in Section 39 of the Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No.
9184 prior to signing of the contract.

Very truly yours,

FLORENCIO B.

Secretafyq





